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NO Reply

From: Niosoty Baptista-Paparella <niosoty@niopsychologicalservices.com>
Sent: Monday, September 23, 2019 11:57 AM
To: NO Reply
Cc: ncapp@nc-app.org
Subject: Supervision Rule 21 NCAC 54 2008

 
 
Dear North Carolina Psychology Board Members 
 

I am writing this email as a support Letter directed to the rule addressing supervision 21 
NCAC 54 .2008. 
I have been a Licensed Psychological Associate in the state of NC for 10 years. I would like 
your duly consideration in revising and considering proposal for changes in reference to 
rule of supervision mentioned above.  
 

As Licensed Psychological Associates, we do follow rigorous requirements to be able to 
practice psychology lawfully, as many other health professionals at a Master level. As it is 
stated today, LPA's in a level 3 are requested to receive 1 hour of supervision during the 
time we practice psychology. It is time for the NCPB to consider our professionalism and 
pledge to our ethical codes and trust in our capacity to practice psychology independently, 
after completing all required supervision hours.  
 
 

Respectfully yours, 
 

Niosoty Baptista Paparella MA. LPA. HSP-PA 

Licensed Psychological Associate 
 
NIO Psychological Services, PLLC 

602 East Academy St. Suite 104 
Fuquay Varina NC 27526 
Phone: (919) 285-1221 
Fax:  (919) 346-0449 
 
 
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom 
they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager. This message contains 
confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee you should not 
disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-mail if you have received this e-mail by 
mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, 
distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. 


